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 Revised allotment for PG Ayurveda course  is published on the website 
www.cee.kerala.gov.in by incorporating Newly included courses  of Government Ayurveda 
college, Pariyaram, Kannaur. Candidates those who get allotment as per revised allotment must 
download the allotment memo and join the allotted college within the specified time.  
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